
 

Fort Frye Local School District Title I Parent/Staff Agreement 

 

What is Title 1? Title I is a federal program with a purpose to ensure that all 

children have the opportunity to obtain a high-quality education by 

providing additional academic services. In order to ensure that all children 

have this opportunity, supplemental funding is provided to schools with a 

designated percentage of students who qualify for the free and reduced 

lunch program.  
 

The entire school staff will share the responsibility for improved student 

achievement. We agree that we will be responsible in the following ways:  

● Providing a high-quality research-based curriculum that enables a 

child to meet the state standards.  

● Fostering communication between parents and teachers.  

● Reporting student progress.  

● Providing a positive school environment to parents and students.  

● Participating in parent-teacher conferences, open house, and family 

activity programs.  
 

As a parent/guardian, you are also an important part of the Title I team. 

You can support your child in the following ways:  

● Listening to your child read each day and limiting your child's use of 

video games and television. Helping your child with homework 

assignments.  

● Attending parent-teacher conferences, open house, and family 

activity nights.  

● Make sure that your child attends school regularly and on time.  

● Communicating successes and concerns with the teacher.  
 

As a student, you, too, are an important part of the team. Your 

responsibilities include: 

● Doing your best in your work, and in your behavior.  

● Respecting yourself, your school, and other people.  

● Coming to school prepared and with your completed at homework 

assignments.  
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